
-----Original Message----- 

From: Luke Nelson   

Sent: Monday, March 14, 2016 12:20 PM 

To: Hanson, Luke (CI-StPaul); #CI-StPaul_Ward1; #CI-StPaul_Ward2; #CI-StPaul_Ward3; #CI-

StPaul_Ward4; #CI-StPaul_Ward5; #CI-StPaul_Ward6; #CI-StPaul_Ward7 

Subject: Cleveland Avenue bicycle lane proposal 

 

Hello, 

 

I'm a resident. The current proposal for adding bicycle lanes concerns me greatly, as it makes no 

allowance for the residents there. Unlike other residents of Area 16, we have no option of off-street 

parking. Parking in this vicinity is already a challenge, and removing permit parking between Marshall 

and Dayton will have a severely negative impact on myself and others.  

 

Please continue to allow permit parking on the west side of Cleveland between Dayton and Marshall as 

it currently stands. I love where I live, but having that banned will make staying there untenable. Thank 

you. 

 

Lucas Nelson  

 

 

 


